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10th October 2023 

Dear Parents,   
 

We are delighted that your child has registered to participate as part of our O2 Young Voices Choir.  It really 

is an incredible experience performing at the O2 Arena that the children will cherish and remember 

forever. 

Below is some preliminary information about the performance day itself, along with details of how to order 

audience tickets should you wish to attend the concert, and how to order the optional Young Voices t-

shirts.  

 

Important Information about the Concert Day 

Your child will come to school at the usual time and depart, by coach mid-morning.  The children will 

rehearse during the afternoon in the O2 and the concert will begin at 7pm and finish at approx. 9.15pm. 

Your child will require two packed meals for lunch and tea as well as drinks.  We expect to return to school 

by 11pm.   There is a special t-shirt to wear for the performance and normal school skirts / trousers and 

shoes are to be worn with this.  If you do not wish to order a t-shirt, your child will need to wear a plain 

white t-shirt. Information about how to order the official Young Voices t-shirts, which most children choose 

to wear, are listed below. 

Please note that children must be collected from school at the end of the concert, not directly from the O2 

Arena. Any parents choosing to attend the concert will need to make their own independent travel 

arrangements and meet us back at school for collection of their child. 

 

Audience Tickets (first come first served basis with limited availability) 

Audience tickets for the O2 Young Voices concert are now available to be ordered via ParentPay for £25 

each. These tickets are issued on a first come first served basis by Young Voices with no specific amount 

reserved for each school. Therefore, we’d encourage you to place your order via ParentPay as soon as 

possible to avoid missing out should you wish to attend as an audience member. The final deadline for all 

ticket orders is Thursday 19th October. After this date, we cannot order on your behalf and tickets will need 

to be ordered directly from the O2 box office, with an additional fee, subject to continued availability. 

Please note that once placed, tickets are non-refundable. Please contact the school office if you have any 

queries regarding the ordering of tickets.  

When making arrangements to watch the performance, please be reminded that all children must be 

collected from school at the end of the trip – no children can be collected directly from the O2.  

Tickets will be electronically transferred to the email address listed with the school office so please ensure 

that this address is up-to-date. 
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T-shirts 

All choir members will need to either wear a plain white t-shirt or the official Young Voices t-shirt as part of 

the performance. Please purchase the T-shirt directly using the link below depending on the size required – 

Kids -   

https://shop.youngvoices.co.uk/collections/clothing/products/official-young-voices-2024-choir-tee-kids 

Adults -  

https://shop.youngvoices.co.uk/collections/clothing/products/official-young-voices-2024-choir-tee-adults 

Size options below are approximate measurements: 

Age / description Chest Width (centimetres) Length (centimetres) 

7-8 Youth 43cm 55cm 

9-11 Youth 46cm 60cm 

12-13 Youth 48.5cm 71cm 

Adult Small 48.5cm 69.5cm 

Adult Medium 53.5cm 72cm 

 

Tickets will be delivered electronically to the email address listed with the school office. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions and I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you so much for your support – the O2 Young Voices concert truly is a magnificent event that will 
stay with the children forever. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs Larkins 

 

Music Co-ordinator 
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